
From: Tom Locke <tom@zebraarchitects.co.uk>  
Sent: 11 March 2020 10:19 
To: Banks, Andrew <Andrew.Banks@herefordshire.gov.uk> 
Cc: Darren Luter <Darren.Luter@connexus-group.co.uk> 
Subject: P180517/F Kings Road, Orleton 
 
Good morning Andrew 
 
I have been in discussions with Darren at Connexus regarding the information you have 
requested. As such, please find attached drawings; 
 
P-010 REV Z – Revised site plan with error in schedule amended.  
P106 REV K – House type F / G1. These are the same house type – we used the G1 reference 
to specify affordable units. I have amended the title panel to reflect this.  
P107 REV G – House type REV G. This illustrates the accessible dwelling. The footprint for this 
house type remains unchanged.  
 
Please feel free to contact me if you require anything further.  
 
Kind regards 
 
Tom 
 

t o m  l o c k e  

a r c h i t e c t  +  a s s o c i a t e  d i r e c t o r  
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